
ROW 13
Why should you attend?

This symposium gives you a forum 
for discussion of the latest research 
on impacts from constructing, using and 
maintaining rights-of-way emphasizing wildlife 
and their habitats, technology, environmental 
stewardship and best practices.

It is a common meeting ground for individuals 
and groups who are concerned about the 
environmental impacts of rights-of-ways.

The symposium brings groups from universities, 
electric and gas utilities, highways, railways, 
vendors, government agencies, and consulting 
firms together in one place to allow for 
conversations and networking.

Join us in Charlotte to see what it is all about!

For more information visit 
www.Rights-of-Way.org
Hosted by the Utility Arborist Association
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